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Ref: SA/J0L

Ms. Kathy Falconer
Hazardous Waste Section
Department of Natural Resources
Box 7921
Madison, Wisconsin 53707

Dear Ms. Falconer:

Enclosed, as promised in our recent telephone conversation, are some
descriptive materials on the NRC State Agreements program. I suggest
contacting Laurence J. McDonnell, Chief of the Radiation Protection
Division, Department of Health and Social Services. In addition to
providing you information on Wisconsin's current radiological health
program, he can also provide you background on earlier inquiries by
Wisconsin on NRC's Agreement State program. Please feel free to call
our Office if you have additional questions.

Sincerely,
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el 0. Lubenau
State Agreements Program
Office of State Programs

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: Lawrence J. McDonnell (w/ encl .)
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